The DanceEast Academy is
recruiting for entry in September
2009

The DanceEast Academy offers
young people with exceptional
potential in dance the
opportunity to access high
quality dance training as part
of the Department For Children,
Schools and Families Music
and Dance Scheme.

We are looking for enthusiastic,
motivated young people who have
an interest in pursuing dance as a
CAreer.

Entrance on ta the scheme is for
young people aged betweaen 10
and 14 from the East of England
and no previous experience is

¥ required.

Cpen days for 2009 entry will be
held across the region on the
following dates:

Cambridge 15 February
Ipswich j!?Il].:lr;elllruar_',,ur1’3« 4
Srant funding is avallahh_a_thrnugh the_ DCsF Mu_sn: an_d Colchester 21 February
Dance Scheme and additional financial support is available
to grant holders towards the costs of travel and Ellwml 21 March
T dmunids
Norwich 28 March
To find out more and to book & place an an open day Chelmsford 18 April
please call 01473 639230, email
academy@adanceeast.co.uk To book a place on an open day
www._danceeast.co.uk/academy. please call 01473 639230,
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